
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/9/2013 9:08:10 AM

Subject: Legislative Meeting

We could do Wednesday, April 24th at 9:00 AM for the rescheduled legislative meeting.  Would that work?
 
Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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